
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF HORTON 
 

Protective Services Committee Meeting 
November 18th, 2021 

5:00 p.m. 
 
There was a Meeting of the Protective Services Committee on Thursday 
November 18th, 2021, in the Municipal Council Chambers.  Present was Chair 
Lane Cleroux, Deputy Mayor Glen Campbell and Mayor Bennett.  Public Advisory 
Members present were Spencer Hopping.  Staff present was Fire Chief Allan Cole, 
Fire Captain Daryl Eady. 
 
Public Advisory Member John Purdon sent his regrets. 
 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 

 
Chair Cleroux called the meeting to order at 5:03 p.m.  

 
2. DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST 
 

There was no declaration of pecuniary interest expressed by Members of 
the Committee. 

 
3.  MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING 
 
  i) September 16th, 2021 
 
Moved by Deputy Mayor Campbell  
Seconded by Spencer Hopping 

 

THAT the Protective Services Committee accept the Minutes of September 16th, 
2021. 

Carried 
 
4.  FIRE CHIEF’S REPORT AND UPDATE - VERBAL 
 
  Fire Chief Allan Cole verbally presented the report.  Captain Daryl Eady was 

introduced to the Committee.  He was congratulated by all on accepting his 
new role.  

 
5. STAFF/COMMITTEE MEMBERS CONCERNS 
 None 
 
6. NEW BUSINESS 
 None 
 
7. NEXT MEETING DATE 
 

The next meeting will be held December 16th, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
8. ADJOURNMENT 
 
 Chair Cleroux declared the meeting adjourned at 5:16 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
           ____ 
CHAIR Lane Cleroux    CAO/CLERK Hope Dillabough 


